WWNH ~ AM 1340

RFD #3, Routel6N, Dover, N.H. 03820 e (603) 742-8575

August 16,1989

Dear S. R. Morss,

Thank—you for your letter to the station informing us of the monitoring
that you did. It was nice to know that we are being heard in Boxford,Ma.
Praise God!

Enclosed please find a couple of WWNH bumper stickers for you to put

on your vehicle and to hand out to a few people. Keep listening for the

Sincerely,
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Doreen E. Kenney
Office Manager
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